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Dog Waste Bins 

Summary 
 

To discuss new dog waste bins for Adderbury lakes and 
Kemps Road/The Crescent 
 

Recommendation 
 

A new dog waste bin be purchased for Adderbury Lakes. 
 
Further consultation be carried out with residents before a 
new dog waste bin is purchased for Kemps Road/The 
Crescent. 
 

Reasons for the Recommendation 
 

Siting a new dog waste bin in the community is always a 
contentious issue and before the Parish Council spends 
money on a bin which the community may not want, it 
would be useful to consult with the residents. 
 
There should not be any issues with installing a bin at 
Adderbury Lakes. 
 

Impact on Budget £389.99, plus VAT plus installation. 
 

Risks 
 

Even with the purchase of new dog waste bins, people still 
might not use them. 
 

 Background A resident who walks along The Crescent and Kemps Road 
contacted the Parish Council asking for a new dog waste bin 
because dog waste was a particular issue.  The Dog Warden 
has already been advised of the issue in this area and had 
previously erected signs.  However residents made 
complaints to CDC and he had to remove them again. 
 
I have asked the resident who made the request for a new 
bin, to assist with consulting those who live close to where 
she thinks would be a suitable site. 
 

Supporting documents; advice, 
reports etc should always be 
attached to the report and listed 
here 

Quote from Glasdon attached. 

 


